l1ofl

A Message from the Family of Injured Truck Driver
July 26, 2007

As family members of the truck driver injured on Monday on the 401 near Keele Street, we would like to thank
members of the public and media for their inquiries and well wishes for our loved one who is currently being
treated for his serious injuries at Sunnybrook Health Sciences Centre in Toronto. We would also like to thank
the emergency response workers and a special thanks to the good Samaritans, who gave their time and
effort to help during this terrible situation. We would ask that members of the media please provide us with

some time and privacy to focus on the care and treatment of our family member as we manage through this
period of recovery and healing.
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